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SUMMARY OF ACTIVITIES: January - December 1995 

Annual Meeting:· The annual meeting was held· in conjunction with 
the Northwest Scientific Association at the Idaho state 
University/University of Idaho Center for Higher Education in 
Idaho Falis, March 9-11, 1995. The opening session was a one­
half day symposium on wolf recovery in Idaho. Other sessions 
included general wildlife management topics., nongame ~pecies,. 
riparian management and upland game/waterf.owl. In the general 
business meeting the membership agreed to expand its scholarship 
program to include Boise State University; approved the creation 
of a Special Recognition Award for an individual, group or 
agency/organization whose actions. significantly benefited 
wildlife in Idaho; and charged the Conservation Affairs Committee 

.and the President to- become· more active in conservation issues. 

Natural Resources Issues: The chapter president expended 
conside:rable effort toward making the chapter more active. and 
visible in conservation affairs. The· greatest effort was given 
to the Wildlife Diversity Fun.ding· Initiative. Letters· were s·ent 
to the top 40 companies that deal in affected products and 
through working with the nongame section o·f the Idaho Fish and 
Game Department, chapter members were mobilized to help support 
the Initiative. Letters were sent to· al.l members of the- Idaho 
congressional delegation concerning revision of the Endangered 
Species Act, conservation provisions of the 1995 Farm Bill, the 
Fish and Wildlife Diversity Funding Initiative·, grizzly bear 
recovery in Idaho, and support for the Cooperative Fish and 
Wildlife Research Units,. Chapter members served as information 
sources and observers at timber health/supply hearings, 
endangered species hearings, grizzly bear recovery hearings, and 
trumpeter swan meetings. The chapter went on record as opposing 
the transfer of authority for management of western public lands. 

Financial Support Provided. The Idaho Chapter contributed· 
funding for scholarships at two state universities, provided 
partial support for a bat conservation meeting and workshop, and 
gave financial assistance to the state 4-H Wildlife Habitat 
Contest, the Inland Empire Youth Camp and to the parent Society 
for support of the Fish and Wildlife Diversity Funding 
Initiative. 
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